
www.reallygreatsite.com

BULKY COLLECTION

TAKING CARE OF 
WARREN COUNTY 

TOGETHER

We will also be providing weekly pickup of one
bulky and oversized item per week.

This means you will need to make sure the bulky
item you wish to dispose of is placed curbside,
along with your cans, the night before your
scheduled pickup.

Please visit https://www.scottwaste.com/ for more information -
including a comprehensive list of accepted items:

Starting August 29,
2022, Scott Waste
Services, LLC will
begin delivering
new carts to the
residents of Bowling
Green currently
using personal
waste cans. 

RESIDENTS OF
BOWLING GREEN,

NOW OFFERING
AUTOMATED

CURBSIDE  SERVICE

Here's what this
means for you:

it's our honor to provide the right
solutions for your waste disposal &

public sanitation needs. 

We can't wait to serve you!

Garbage will be collected once a
week, and cans must be placed
curbside the night before your
scheduled pickup.

Place all garbage in the cart
provided. See back of this flyer for
placement instructions.

Beginning September 12, we will be
able to service more stops more
efficiently using our automated
trucks. Please be sure to use the
provided cans by that time.

YARD WASTE
To dispose of yard waste, please ensure that the
items are placed in biodegradable bags, OR tied
together in a bundle. Please ensure the bundle is
no longer than 4 feet, and weighs no more than
50 pounds before placing curbside.
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